
ro
THE SCOTTISH OFFICE 

Home and Health Department 

Dr John Cash 
National Medical & Scientific Director 
Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service 
Ellen's Glen Road
Edinburgh

DC 
EH17 7QT 

5 N

0 7, J€UL 42 

t. DATE 

Dr. R. E. Mendell C$E, MD 
Chief Medical Officer 

St. Andrew's House 
Edinburgh EH 13DG 

TelephoneL___ GRO=C_._._._. 
Fa z GRO-C ._._._._._._._._._._._._._._. 

3 July 1992 

$II Dear ..4TkYh1I"
..  ~_~__-.—. 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON SAFETY OF BL

Thank you for your letter of 19 June on this important matter. 

e 

I understand that Dr Ruthven Mitchell and Dr Bob Perry are both 

members of this Advisory Committee and their contribution has been much 

appreciated. No doubt this reflects the high level of expertise which 

exists in the SNBTS. 

I understand, for reasons which have been explained to me, that the 

Chairman of the Committee has always insisted that the Committee's 

discussions should be regarded as confidential. However, I can assure 

you that we will keep you advised in good time of any matter affecting 

the organisation and administration of the SNBTS. If there is any matter 

you want raised at a meeting perhaps you could let Dr Keel know and she 

will take the necessary steps. 

I do not propose to take any action on the issue referred to in the last 

paragraph of your letter; I am assured that the problem will shortly be 

C solved anyway. 

Kind regards. 

Yours sincerely 
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